

Town of Wareham Conservation Commission

54 Marion Road Wareham, MA 02571-1428

Phone: (508) 291-3100 x6505 Fax: (508) 291-3116

Email: dpichette@wareham.ma.us

David D. Pichette, Conservation Administrator Kelly Barrasso, Dept. Assistant

MEMO

TO:

Planning Board

FROM:

David D. Pichette, Conservation Administrator

DATE:

June 27, 2022

RE:

Wareham PV 1 - 0 Route 25 Solar project

VHB, who is the representative for the applicant, Wareham PV 1, formally requested to withdraw its Notice of Intent(NOI) application to construct a portion of a commercial solar project within the buffer zone to Bordering Vegetated Wetland and within Riverfront Area. At its meeting on June 15, 2022, the Conservation Commission unanimously voted to accept the applicants request to withdraw their NOI application. Therefore, no work associated with this project, including the removal of vegetation, is allowed to be conducted within wetland resource areas or within the buffer zone to wetland resource areas. Please contact me with any questions regarding this memo.

cc: Conservation Commission